Dear .

We are in receipt of your request for reaction on the motion by the Scottish Parliament calling for the immediate publication of the draft OECD Report on the Review of CfE, which was shared with the Government on 2 February 2021 for fact checking purposes.

At the outset, please note that disclosure of documents and other material produced or disseminated by the OECD for consideration of its Members is governed by the rules of the OECD. In particular, we note that the preliminary draft report regarding the Curriculum for Excellence Review 2021 is classified as confidential and not for dissemination. As such, the said report is protected and cannot be published and disseminated to the public.

We trust that this information will be of use in your deliberations.

Best wishes,





Mailing address: 2, rue André Pascal 75775 Paris Cedex 16 France
Visiting address: 46, quai Alphonse le Gallo 92100 Boulogne Billancourt France
| www.oecd.org